
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING ON THE  

SYSTEM AVAILABILITY FEE REGULATIONS 

 

Friday, February 9, 2018 

 

10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

District of Columbia Water and Sewer Authority 

5000 Overlook, Avenue, SW, Board Room 

Washington, D.C. 20032 

 

On December 7, 2017 the Board of Directors of the District of Columbia Water and Sewer 

Authority (DC Water) approved a Notice of Emergency and Proposed Rulemaking to revise the 

effective date of the System Availability Fee regulations from January 1, 2018 to July 1, 2018, 

which was published in the December 22, 2017 edition of the D.C. Register. The Board intends 

to make substantive revisions to these regulations. Prior to publishing proposed revisions, DC 

Water is holding an Open House to receive comments on the System Availability Fee regulations 

at the date, time and location noted above. 

 

Each individual or representative of an organization who wishes to present oral comments at the 

Open House is requested to furnish his or her name, address, telephone number and name of 

organization (if any) by calling (202) 787-2330 or emailing the request to 

linda.manley@dcwater.com no later than 5:00 p.m., Friday, February 2, 2018. 

 

Oral comments by individuals will be limited to five (5) minutes.  Oral comments made by 

representatives of an organization shall not be longer than ten (10) minutes.  DC Water also 

encourages the submission of written comments.  Such written comments must be clearly 

marked "Comments for SAF Regulations” and received by 5:00 p.m. Friday, February 9, 2018.  

 

For additional information, please contact Linda R. Manley, Board Secretary at (202) 787-2332 

or linda.manley@dcwater.com. 
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